
The Kure Beach Storm Water Committee met on 12/6/07 at Town Hall at 
5:00pm. 

  
Attending were: Eric Vann, Karen Vatrt, Ted Gragg and Vinny Doran 
  
Karen Vatrt presented a proposal to hold a Landscaping & Storm Water 
presentation at the Aquarium on 1/30/08.  Peggy Sloan, education coordinator, 
would conduct the program targeted at homeowners and local landscapers.  She 
also hopes to get a Landscape Architect who lives in Kure Beach to assist.  
Karen would arrange for invitations to landscapers and putting info in newspaper 
and Town Newsletter.  Motion was made and carried to hold this event.  This 
event would help satisfy our Public Education and Outreach requirements of our 
Phase II permit. 
  
Joe Truelove of Beachwalk HOA advised members he had received documents 
that had been promised and was advised he was to get requested drawings 
soon.  Joe had previously provided the committee with documents he had 
relating to the transfer of storm water from Kure Dunes to the Beachwalk 
retention pond. 
  
Eric Vann submitted a proposal to move forward with a grant application to the 
Clean Water Management Trust Fund for a Storm water Master Plan that would 
be a guiding document for future storm water projects.  Motion was made and 
carried to go forward.  Eric is to work with Sonny in getting a Consultants cost 
estimate.  Must have CWMTF grant request in before by 2/1/08 to get funds in 
next year. (Copy of Proposal is attached) 
  
Eric Vann advised members that the Town must prepare a "Comprehensive 
Storm Water Management Program Report" as part of the requirements of the 
Town's Phase II permit.  This report will cover the period from March 1, 2007 
through February 28, 2008. [A copy of the Instructions (16 pages) provided by 
Division of Water Quality is attached.]  This is a very comprehensive report and 
requires data on many more subjects than those covered in Phase II Permit.  
 


